
The School Committee urges every Hopkinton voter to please 
participate in this essential survey to help us determine 
the future of our elementary school buildings.

The survey will take only minutes to complete. 
The results could last for generations.

 

Where?
Hopkinton Public Schools Website

www.hopkinton.k12.ma.us
If you do not have internet access, paper surveys will be available at the 

Hopkinton Public Library and the Senior Center. Or you may take the 
survey online using a library computer.

 

When?
Please take the survey right now, while you’re thinking about it.

The survey will be open through

Tuesday, December 6.

We value your input and appreciate your time.

Hopkinton School Committee
Dr. Jonathan Landman, Superintendent of Schools

Let’s Find the Common Ground 
for our Elementary

 School Project!
We Need Your Input

Survey Open Thru Dec. 6


